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The Future Homemakers of
America Club at Prospect
High School held their annual
meeting Wednesday night,
Nov. 3, 1982. They discussed

the workshops that the club “Don’t you know what I mean when
officers, advisor and two fnhﬂld up my arm,” hollered the
5 g -7 Mooy ” to cross the street against the lights.
*1 ought to,” she replied. "I was a
school teacher for twenty-five yeam.”

Scotland High School recent-
ly. :

by Sara Oxendine;

Socisl Graces by Tammy

hop-n-ol lllrl: h' rght es, Clandette Acesta, Delores

Halloween treats at Southside are Romnie Chavis, Eric Jon-

Miller. [Photo by Kay Leck-
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On Tuesday, Oct. 26, 1982, the new lab. The class had
the boys and girls in Mgs. been studying food groups in
Mary F. Locklear’s third nutrition and this experience
grade class at Southside/Ash was a treat for the children to
pole School, assisted by the enjoy.
teacher aide, Mrs. Mary E. The children had been
Oxendine, prepared nutriti- studying Halloween words in
ous snacks in their newly Tanguage arts for the month of
opened science lab. This was October. They were assigned
the first cooking experience in  the task of nknling the treats

ffic ‘cop as an old lady was about

ership by Tina Jonmes; Fami- |,

Jies and Futures by Virgil
Oxendine; and Tarheel Con-
nect by Cora Locklear.

Plans were also made for
different projects to occur
during the schoolyear.

After the meeting was
adjourned, refreshments were
served.

*

“Mind nagging me o little? Fm
starting to fall asleep.”

Ms. Cynthia

for Halloween. The class
called their cookies ‘‘Goblin
Cookies'* and their drink
“Powerful Vampire Blood."

The classes had an enjoy
able Halloween treat.

Mrs. Mable H. Revels,”
principal of Southside/Ash-
pole, stopped in to sample
some of the Halloween treats.

Union Chapel
School observes
Career Awareness

ohmson s
shown with some of the

students.

The tourth and fifth grade
classes of Mrs. Marianne
Jarvies, Mrs, Rebecca Lowry
and Mrs. Yvonne Wallace at
Union Chapel School recently
discussed carrers and their
_importance to our daily lives.
Resource people were used.

Mrs. Cynthia Ballard, Skin
Care Specialist of the Silhou-
ette Skin Care in Pembroke
discussed the importance of
daily care of the skin. She

y demonstrated the cleaning
process in relationship te a
lesson in the health text. Mrs.
Ballard also demonstrated the
use of skin care products on a
‘student and a teacher.
Ms. Cynthia Johason, LPN

F]

ral Hospital, discussed, on a
later date, the function of the
heart and the importance of

protection.

Hntﬁ-n-iw-
Dora Sampson and Derrick

Deep Branch School held its
annual Halloween Carnival
Oct. 29 at 7:30 p.m. in the
school gym. The program
consisted of a variety of
activities such as the pupoet
love show from Florence, SC,

“the haunted Touse, call E.T.

and many other activities.

Beginning at 7 p.m. Mr.
Ertle Ransom began the auc-
tion. At the conclusion of the
auction all kings and queens
from the various classrooms
were called on stage.

The 1982-83 king Carnival
King and Queen, Cynthia

Scott PBrooks. ey

Sampeon and Christy Ozem-

ﬁn N. Sampson, principal.

The winning couple were from
the classroom of Mrs. Betty
C. Locklear,

" First runner up were Dora -
Sampson and Deritk Scott

Brooks from the classroom of
Mrs. Rosella Brooks.

Second runner ups were
from the classroom of Mrs.
Dorren Hall: Jason Lauree
Sampson and Christy' Oxen-
dine.

A plate sale -was conducted
from 11 a.m. until 7 p.m.

The facuity and staff would

like to express their gratitude

Dawn Locklear and Jonathan to each of the parents for their

Hardin were crowned by Mr.

Sl.l.




